
TOWN OF WASHINGTON 

BRYAN MEMORIAL TOWN HALL 

PO BOX 383 

WASHINGTON DEPOT, CT  06754 

INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION SITE INSPECTION REPORT 

• APPLICATION #IW-23-73   INSPECTION DATE: 12/5/23 
• NAME: Town of Washington  TIME: 3:15 pm  
• PROPERTY ADDRESS: 270-A Nettleton Hollow Rd 
• REASON FOR APPLICATION:  Construction of a 40’ x 60’ agricultural pond with catch basin and 12’ 

driveway trench drain.  
• COMMISSION MEMBERS PRESENT: Bob Papsin & Joline Audet 
• STAFF PRESENT: None  
• OTHERS PRESENT: Paul Szymanski 

 
OBSERVATIONS: The participants met at the driveway entrance and proceeded to drive up the hill to the 

proposed site. 

 

The weather was cloudy and cold.  

This is being applied for under the agricultural exemption as the pond is being created for horses that are 

kept on the property. The site presented no issues and was suitable for a pond creation.  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

  Joline Audet 

 


